
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463 

Novembers, 2016 

Mr. Ezra W. Reese 
Perkins Coie LLP 

Via email: Ereese@perkinscoie.com 

RE: MUR7155 
Americans United for Change 

Dear Mr. Reese: 

This is in response to your request for an extension to respond to the complaint filed 
in the above-noted matter we received on November 3, 2016. Your request has been 
approved and your client's response is due on or before December I, 2016. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (202) 694-1547. 

Sincerely, 

Donna Rawls, Paralegal 
Complaints Examination and 

Legal Administration 


